


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Winter Warmer- Monday 20th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You are invited to attend a Winter Warmer as part of our coffee morning which will take place in Room 4 at 9am on Monday 20th January.

The purpose of the Winter Warmer is to not only enjoy reading for pleasure with your child but to hear more about the vision of reading at Hope Community School. Reading is a vital part of not only a child’s education but a lifelong tool for them and at Hope School we are passionate to help pupils to develop a lifelong love of reading. 

The morning will begin with a hot drink and short presentation about the importance of reading and how we are going to further support your child at school. After this, there will be an opportunity for you to snuggle up with your child for 15minutes or so to enjoy a hot chocolate and read together. Please send your child in with a teddy. This will take place in your child’s classroom and the main hall where we will have a selection of books for you to choose from. 

Look forward to seeing as many of you there.

Kind Regards


Katherine Hill
English Leader
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